
 
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK: SUN. 16 SEP 2018 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes or John King  
  
MUSIC:   Jeanne Montgomery  
  
READERS:  Mary Moffitt and John Commins 
     
SPECIAL    Glenys O’Connor and   
MINISTERS:  Jeanne Montgomery 
   
CLEANING:  Kath Parker, Marg Baker, 
    Barb O’Meally 
 

St. Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell 
    

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time - 9 September 2018 
     
   IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 

           Priest: in Charge: Fr Tom Thornton PP 
          Office Hours:       Friday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
                       Phone:      (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
              Office Address:    Campbell St., (P.O.BOX 6)  
        YOUNG  NSW  2594      
       
    Email:  young@cg.org.au    Web site:  www.cg.org.au/grenfell 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Is 50: 5-9; 
James 2: 14-18; Mk 8: 27-35 

 
ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEK: SUN. 9 SEP 2018 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes or John King 
 
MUSIC:   Di Franks 
   
READERS:  Jenny Bell and Rachael Power 
 
SPECIAL    Mary Moffitt and Liz Carroll  
MINISTERS:   

MASS TIMES 
 
SUNDAY:          9.00am  
 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: 4th Sunday during School term 
 
 
WEDNESDAY:    Mass at 10.00am  
       
       
Note:  A Funeral Mass takes priority over Wednesday mass 
 
         
RECONCILIATION:  8.45am till 9.00am every Sunday 
 
 
BAPTISMS:   Telephone or email office in Young 
 
 
WEDDINGS:   At least 6 months’ notice - 
    Telephone or email office in Young 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S, YOUNG 
 
SAT/SUN:   6.00pm (SAT) & 9.00am (SUN) 
 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information and 
Bulletins on the website.   
Just go to: cg.org.au/grenfell, and download view 
for the latest Bulletins etc. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE  
BULLETIN TO ST MARY’S PARISH OFFICE  

NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, AS THIS IS THE CLOSE 
OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES. 

THANKS. 

SACRAMENTS FOR 2018 
 

The Sacraments of First Reconciliation  
and First Eucharist will be offered in  
St Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell this year. 

Parents who would like their children to be  
involved in the preparation program for these  

Sacraments should contact Leslie King, the Parish 
Sacramental Co-ordinator, to enrol their children. 
The children must be in Year 4 or above and both 
the child and a parent must be able to attend the 

night meetings.  
Please indicate your interest as soon as  

possible as resources need to be ordered  
for your children.  

 
Please contact Leslie on 6343 1514 if you  

require any further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
Come join us in a yarn and a cuppa 

on Wednesday, 12th September 
at Lions Park/Old Railway Station 

from 10-00am - 2-00pm 
 

This event is in aid of R.U.O.K. DAY 
The theme is WORKING TOGETHER 

 
This is a chance to check in with your friends,  

family and co-workers. 
 

Show your support to your community just by  
asking R.U.O.K? 

 
It’s about making a difference,  

starting that conversation. 
 

We will be providing a free morning tea and a  
sausage sizzle, tea/coffee and cold refreshments. 

 
So, come down and show your support. 

VISIT FROM SPECIAL MINISTERS  
OF THE EUCHARIST 

 
To avoid confusion, as has recently happened,  
anyone who would like to receive holy communion 
at home or in the MPHS should contact Mary  
Moffitt (6343-1575 or 0419 440-692) so that she  
can notify the Special Ministers of the Eucharist  
to visit them on Sunday. This can be for either a 
short illness or perhaps a more permanent  
arrangement.  

GRENFELL FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 
SEPTEMBER 2018 

 
Please contact Tania Biddle on 0422 855 090 if  
you or your family require assistance with funeral  
preparation arrangements. 

 
ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
On the 27th of October from 10am - 3.30pm at  
the Parish Centre in Campbell Street, we have  
an opportunity to hear a presentation on “The Joy 
of the Gospel - Leadership and Mission” -  
10am - 2pm.  
 
PLUS 
 
The Deanery Listening Session for the Plenary 
Council - getting your input into where the church 
needs to move for the future - 2pm till 3.30pm. 
 
The last part will pull together any discussions held 
in each parish over the last months to do with the 
plenary council. 
 

 
FATHER’S DAY APPEAL 

 
If you have a contribution to assist sick and retired 
clergy, please put it into collections today! 

WELCOME TO FR TRENTON  
VAN REESCH 

 
We hope and pray your time with 
us will be a time of great blessings.  

 
May the Lord bless and protect your ministry. 

 
 

New Mass times: Vigil Mass - 6.00pm(Young Boorowa)  
and Sun. morning - 9.00am (Young & Grenfell) 

 
 
 

SAINT PADRE PIO OF PIETRELCINA 
 

Stigmata of Christ’s Wounds 
Glove Relic 

 
Friday, 21st September, 2018 

10-00am - 11-00am 
 

St Anthony’s Church 
Albury Street, Harden 

 

 
ST JOSEPH’S SCHOOL P & F  
BRIDAL FASHION PARADE 

 
Over 120 years of beautiful wedding dresses  

of our local ladies. 
Saturday night, 15th September (6.30 - 7.00pm) 

Champagne on arrival, cheese platters provided. BYO. 
Sunday afternoon, 23rd September (1.30 - 2.00pm) 

Champagne on arrival, afternoon tea provided. 
 

$20-00 Adults 
$15-00 Pensioners 

$10-00 Children under 16 
 

Tickets available at the Tin Cupboard, Grenfell or 
please ring Jaclyn on (0407) 465-292 for all enquiries. 

 
PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 
 
The Parish Office in Young will be closed on  
Wednesday, 12th September for a Secretary’s  
Meeting in Canberra. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience.  
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